
 
City of Archer City 

City Pool Employment Opportunity 
Summer 2010 

 
 
The City of Archer City is accepting applications for lifeguards for the 2010 summer 
season.  Lifeguard applicants should have the American Red Cross lifeguard certification 
or obtain such certification prior to the pool opening.  Applications are available at City 
Hall at 118 S. Sycamore in Archer City.  For more information please contact Kim 
Whitsitt at 574-4570. The City of Archer City is an equal opportunity employer and 
maintains a drug free work force. 


